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Ant Invasion - Get Ready

As per many experts, since September 2023, there has

been a huge increase in ant activity. This is not only in

the Western Cape, but in all parts of the country.

Experts say that the extreme hot weather are

contributing to the increase in ant population. In these

conditions, the breading times have shortened and

ants can multiply in matter of days. With the ants

excellent sense in weather patterns, especially before

heavy winter, they will start collecting and storing

food at an increased pace.

Need help with your ant problems, we are here to

help.

Contact us :

Phone: 063 668 7695 / 072 681 0036 (whatsapp)

minamolepestcontrol@gmail.com
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